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Summer 1 Whole School House Event – School Picnic 

Wednesday, 10 May 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, our House event this term is a whole school picnic which will take place on Friday 26
th

 

May – the last day of this half term.   

When: Friday 26
th

 May at 1.00pm 

Where: Main School Field 

How:  1.00pm - Parents and carers arrive via the side playground gates and meet their children in the upper 

school playground.  Parents / carers can join their children who will be seated in their houses, siblings will be 

seated together.  Please feel free to bring along picnic food for your child / children, picnic blanket etc.  or 

children can bring in their own packed lunch as usual.  If your child / children normally receive free school 

meals, or you would like them to receive a school packed lunch on the day of the picnic, please ensure your 

child informs their class teacher by Tuesday 23
rd

 May. (no hot school dinners on this day)   

 

As lunch for children will be slightly later than usual, we will have a second mid-morning snack / fruit break 

for children at 12.00pm.  Please send in some fruit / healthy snack for your child to eat at this time.   

 

We propose the picnic to finish at approximately 2.00pm – 2.15pm.  If parents wish to take their children 

home at this time they may do so - however, you must let your child’s House Leader know before you take 

them home.  If your child is being collected by someone else, please let us know in writing beforehand.     

 

A reminder, our House Leaders are: West Pier: Mr Dally (Yellow), Pavilion: Miss Miller (Green), i360: Miss 

Ingram (Blue) and Palace Pier: Miss Davis (Red).  All siblings – brothers and sisters are in the same house!  All 

children (and parents) are encouraged to wear their house colours on that day e.g. t-shirt, hat, dress etc. (this 

will be a non-uniform day). 

 

Nursery children who attend Monday – Wednesday are more than welcome to attend also.  Please arrive / 

enter via the upper school playground gates and meet us on the field.    

 

If it is wet on Friday 26
th

 May, we will make a cancellation announcement via the website, email or free 

notification via the eSchools App (see website to download) by 8.15am on Friday 26
th

 May and we will 

reschedule for another day after the half term break.   

 

We look forward to as many of you joining us as possible for this celebratory event. 

 

Martyn Giddens 

HEADTEACHER     


